

Councillor Ann McCoy
Chair of Governors
High Clarence Primary School

27th March 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

The Governors are extremely disappointed with the recent OFSTED judgement that High Clarence Primary School ‘Requires Improvement’.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We know and appreciate that all the staff at High Clarence Primary have always and continue to be dedicated and committed to providing the children with the very best education and environment, and the positive comments in the report reflect that.

Where the areas for improvement have been highlighted, we can assure you that these were either already being addressed or will be reviewed in order to meet the improvements required.

The Governing Body have complete confidence in the Headteacher and all her staff and we know that with the continued support from the parents and carers of our children, High Clarence Primary will regain it’s ‘Good’ judgement with the ambition to be ‘Outstanding’, and will continue to provide our children with the education they need and deserve for a bright, happy and successful future.

We remain, and always will be, proud of the children that attend our school and represent both the school and the Clarences with dignity, good manners and pride in whatever situation they are faced with.

Yours faithfully


Ann McCoy
Chair of Governors


